
Report of the Refresh Family Camp Directors 
 

Greetings from Matthew & Katie Rose, co-directors of Refresh 

 

After 2 years of camp being cancelled, we were finally able to have Refresh Family Camp 

at Houghton University last Summer. It was also our first year back in the director role 

after Steve Dunmire so capably led Refresh prior to the pandemic. We want to thank our 

entire team (and guest ministers) for patiently waiting for the green light and helping to 

create a great week in the life of the district. What we need to do now is focus on 

rebuilding momentum so that Refresh can be a sustainable ministry going forward. We 

think we have a great team put together to accomplish just that! Our dates this year are 

July 30 through August 4th. Our evening services will feature speaker Mark Wilson and 

worship leader Chris Stephens! We look forward to a wonderful week full of faith, family, 

food, fun, and fellowship! If you have not yet registered for Refresh, please do so ASAP 

at https://www.refreshathoughton.com/registration 

 


